Truro Bike And Walkways Committee

Minutes of Meeting
December 8, 2014
Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance Guests
Cathy Haynes, Chair none
Eric Mays

Karen Snow

The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

1. Meeting minutes of the November 10, 2014 meeting were approved.
2.
3. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan status: The steering

Public comments: None.

committee met Nov 20. The next public meeting will be held in Feb. An
information request from the Provincetown Banner was discussed.

. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: The draft letter was sent

to the Wellfleet Bike and Walkways Committee. They will discuss at their
next meeting. The Truro BWW meeting with Truro Board of Selectmen will be
scheduled in January.

NStar route 6 work: Based on comment received at the Board of Selectmen
meeting, NStar will be redesigning the route of the backup feeder.
Expenditure needs for 2015: Discussed needs for brochure and safety
equipment package: reflectors, reflective tape, lights, Truro brochure, Road 1D
safety brochure. There is no budget allocated for BWW in the current fiscal
year, though a special request may be made to the Board of Finance. The
budget request for FY 2016 was submitted. Eric Mays to follow-up with
Barnstable County procurement office.

Next meeting is scheduled for January 12, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro
Public Safety Facility.

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:15 pm

Respectfully Submitted,
Eric Mays

-

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer — Tax Collector
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